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Your Ref. HBR/MC,
losures

| 11th June, 1942,
Dear Sirs,

I am favoured with your letter of the 4th instant
relative to the steamer "HOBEEMA" ex "EMPIRE CHEETAH" and
may say that an advice had already been received from the
Netherland Shipping & Trading Committee as to your having
taken over the management of this vessel, I would inform
you that, with a view to the completion of the Classification
Survey, the vessel has recently been d rydocked at Hull under the
supervision of the Society's Surveyors at that port and I
now have the pleasure to enclose a copy of a memorandum which
has been prepared in this office regarding the case.

Upon the receipt of further reports from the
Society's Surveyors, the usual advices will be addressed to
you.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours falithfully,
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